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Welcome to EYFS

Dear Parent/Carers,

We have had a wonderful first day in Corpus Christi Reception and all the children are
settling in well. We hope you are too. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to
speak to a member of staff.

Please remember to:

e Label anything that moves (ties, PE kit, hats etc.) before it comes in to school.

e We have sent home your child’s book bag today. Please put their name and class on
it before tomorrow. The book bag is used for taking books, letters etc. to and from
school. It is fine to personalise the book bag with keyrings but please limit this as
they have to fit in a small tray.

e Sendin alabelled water bottle. This should be a Sports Bottle and not a screw top.
It is important that the children have fresh drinking water throughout the day.

e Ensure your child has an appropriate haircut. If you are not sure please do seek
clarification.

e Sendinyour child’s P.E. kit on a Monday. It will be kept in school until Thursday
when the children have P.E. If you haven't already sent it in please do try to do so
before tomorrow.

e Please send in your child’s wellingtons as soon as possible and label these too.
There are no colour limitations — go wild!

We open the Reception door a little earlier at 8.45am. If you are early in the playground
do hold your child’s hand until the door opens. Avoid allowing your child to run around
the playground or go on the climbing frame. Scooting or cycling is not allowed once you
enter the playground. We shut the Reception door when the bell rings at 8.50am. If the
door is shut please take your child to the office to sign them in.

When you collect your child in the afternoon please stand well back from the door to
allow both staff and children see you clearly. If you need to speak to a member of staff
please wait until other children have been released. Please be patient too as we learn
new faces.

We are in the process of adding all your email addresses to our system and will be
corresponding with you mainly in this way in due course.

If you need to contact us these are our email addresses. The office also forward emails.
sdervan@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk
aduffy@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk

Thank you as always for your support.
Kind regards,

A. Duffy S. Dervan
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